
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, June 30, 2022 3:04 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 10:52 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 9:09 AM 
To: fpl_fpsc_correspondence@fpl.com 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 187542 

Email sent to fpl_fpsc_correspondence@fpl.com with CC to PSC. 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Reid Archibald 
Telephone: (616) 260-3728 
Email: reid.archibald@gmail.com 
Address: 2733 Bradfordt Dr. West Melbourne FL 32904 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Stefani Archibald Account Number: 20279-35275 
Address: 2733 Bradfordt Dr West Melbourn FL 32904 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/30/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04396-2022 

I want to file a complaint about the increase of the base fee for my electric bill. I recently went to solar and my base 
connection fee was $10.77 total. Now it is $29.95! Nearly 3x the original price. This was down without any provision of 
notice of written justification. I want my bill reduced to its original connection fee. 
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